

Circular-Hie/34/2024-25

Date:27/11/2024

Dear Parent,

Greetings from Hyderabad Institute of Excellence!

Please make note of the following:

- Buses will leave the campus by 3:15 pm on 29th November (Friday) for Grades I-X.
- It will be a holiday for Grades I-V on 30th Nov, 2024 (Saturday) as the rest of the school is going for a school picnic.
- Boys of Grades I-V can wear blue/ black pants along with the regular school uniform/ sports t- shirt from tomorrow onwards (28th Nov, 2024) due to extreme cold instead of shorts. Girls can wear black leggings along with the pinafore/ skirts. It is mandatory for students to wear the school hoodies. The same can be purchased from the stores. Fancy jackets will not be allowed.

Students can wear pants/ leggings till 2nd week of Jan 2025 and resume to the prescribed uniform as the intensity of cold would reduce.

Regards,

T. Veena Murthy

Principal

HIE